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FAMILIES FIRST PETERBOROUGH 

 
Families First would like to invite you  

to our free Cook & Eat sessions  

from 13th September 2019 – 

 
On Fridays from 3.30 until 5.30pm, 

at Newton Hall, Stowehill Road, Paston, PE4 7YP. 
Children accompanied by parents or carers are welcome too! 

 
Pop along and enjoy making and eating tasty dishes! 
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